
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/8/2011 7:20:37 PM
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: Follow up w/ Paul re: pressure reductions

From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2011 07:19 PM 
To: Homer, Trina; Bottorff, Thomas E 
Cc: Yura, Jane
Subject: Re: Follow up w/ Paul re: pressure reductions

Call him and arrange, I will also give him a heads up.

From: Horner, Trina
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2011 04:08 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Bottorff, Thomas E 
Cc: Yura, Jane
Subject: Follow up w/ Paul re: pressure reductions

Tom and Brian,
I know you're both at the CPUC now; just wanted to let you know Jane thinks we can be ready for a 
follow up conversation with Paul Clanon on our pressure reduction criteria/proposai on Friday morning 
this week (assuming we still want to have a follow up discussion with him). Not sure if you are going to 
be talking w/ Paul this afternoon and mention this suggestion to him; if not, let me know and I'm happy 
to call him and get it scheduled.

Trina
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